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Dear Nazia Mahmood,


Asalamu Alaikum,
Thank you very much for organising the Islamic MEETING ON WEDNESDAY 9TH June 1999. 

I am very pleased that you thought that my talk on dreams went really well and I would like to thank you for organising the dinner at the end of the meeting for me – that was very considerate of you!

To be truthful, I expected 10 or 11 people to turn up, so I was amazed that more than 50 came! I only brought about17 booklets to the room, so that most of the students did not get a copy. I did promise to give them the booklets at the end of the talk (they were in a box in the back of my car) but I was unable to leave the room and get them before they went away! 

Has the college term now finished or are he students still coming in to college? If they are, can you please design an advert to say that:

“ Dr Azam suggests that many students did not receive a PRACTICAL ISLAMIC ADVICE booklet at last Wednesday meeting. Students who now wish to receive a free copy are welcome to request by writing to: 

Dr Umar Azam,

Po. Box 39

Manchester M16 8UA” 
I would be grateful if you would pin this advert on notice – booklets in the college library and college rooms. 

I was very impressed with the computers adverts that you produced to publicise the talk – it is very attractive! I have shown it to some of my pupils and they think it looks like a certificate that I’ve been awarded! 
 I enjoyed meeting the maulvi sahib who was sitting next to me at the talk, as well as the other eldest at the meeting. The students themselves were generally nature and intelligent, although I would have welcomed questions from more of them: the majority of questions were asked by the same male. Students and the same female student. 
I don’t know if you will be leaving college this month, if you are returning in septembre, I can attend the talks once every term – three or four ties next academic years each time, I will be able to talk about different Islamic Subjects. 

Once again, thanks very much for organising everything – the talk I give helped me to practise the art of lecturing and I am grateful that as well as giving me the opportunity, you helped your fellow students in their curious guest for further knowledge. 

Please keep in touch!

w.salaam
yours sincerely 

Dr Umar Azam     
